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Early Friday morning Atchison shooting investigated
(KAIR)--No one was hurt, but a vehicle sustained gunfire damage, following an
early Friday morning Atchison shooting.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, Police Officers
responded to the area of the 400 block of North 9th Street to investigate a report
of shots fired.

When they arrived, around 1:00, they “determined that multiple shots had been
fired.”

Wilson says that while there were no reported injuries, a vehicle parked in the
area did incur damage after it was struck by a bullet.

Investigators are continuing to follow leads as the investigation continues.
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